
See you in a week
Well, I am off to my fourth summer camp with the 4th and 5th
graders.  Sorry I didn’t come up with some pre-camp posts- the
computer post took most of my time along with getting ready
for this thing.  In any event, I am out of time so I will have
to cut this post short too. Have a great week!
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